
Dear Sir,

I would take the privilege of inviting you to an awareness program on 25th April 2025 at VMRF
campuses in Salem to percolate awareness "One-day NABL Awareness program on
Strengthening Industries' Ecosystem through Lab Accreditation jointly by Institutes, Industrial
Associations, District Industrial Centres, SIDCO, and MSMEs Salem district.

National Accreditation Board for Testing and Calibration Laboratories (NABL) is an accreditation
body responsible for ensuring the quality and competence of testing and calibration
laboratories in India. NABL is a Mutual Recognition Arrangements (MRA) signatory to ILAC as
well as APAC for the accreditation of Testing and Calibration Laboratories (ISO/IEC 17025),
Medical Testing Laboratories (ISO 15189), Proficiency Testing Providers (PTP) (ISO/IEC 17043)
and Reference materials producers (RMP)(ISO/IEC 17034). Such MRA reduces technical trade
barriers and facilitates acceptance of test/ calibration results between countries that MRA
partners represent.
The objective of the program was to reach out to laboratories in person to address concerns/

queries raised by laboratories regarding NABL accreditation. During this program, the
participants have been sensitized about the Quality Control Orders (QCOs) issued by the various
ministers, Products under QCOs, Product based accreditation & business opportunities for the
laboratories.
The program provided an Interactive platform for all the participants to put forth their

views/inputs/clarifications regarding the requirement for accreditation
The registration is open for all applicants, aspirants & accredited laboratories, Regulators,

Government Organizations, Industry Bodies, diagnostic laboratories and Consumer
Organizations and there is no entry fee for participation.
Interested participants may register for this program link below:
Kindly share this information to expand your connections
For registration click the link :

https://forms.office.com/r/WzvwpdzaSv
Thank you for registering. Venue details and agenda will be shared shortly.
Thanks and regards,
Soundirapandian K

.के
Deputy Director
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